
Sunday 14th June 2020 

THE BODY AND BLOOD OF CHRIST  
O praise the Lord, Jerusalem! 

Intentions for Masses to be celebrated without the faithful 

If you would like to book a Mass please contact us by phone or email. 

PARISH OFFICE IS CLOSED UNTIL FURTHER NOTICE 

PLEASE CONTACT US BY EMAIL or PHONE 

All Parish Meetings and Courses are suspended 

 

We do not provide livestreaming from our church however you can look at 

https://www.churchservices.tv/  to see Mass in other churches.  Daily 

liturgical resources for those at home, including Live-streaming of mass are 

also available on the CBCEW website. https://www.cbcew.org.uk/ 

The online donation facility is now available, and can be accessed via the 

Diocesan website. 

https://www.dioceseofbrentwood.net/donations/ 

Donations may be made to individual parishes, and to separate funds within 

those parishes. 

Thank you very much for your support. 

 

 

CATHOLIC CHURCH OF ST PETER 
The Brentwood Diocesan Trust- Registered Charity No. 23409252 

The Presbytery, 52 Goresbrook Road, Dagenham,  

Essex RM9 6UR  

Parish Office Telephone: 02085951227 

E-mail:dagenhamstp@dioceseofbrentwood.org  

St. Peters School tel: 02082706524 

Missionaries of Our Lady of La Salette:  

Fr.Edward Tredota MS, Fr Augustyn Hamielec MS, Fr Andrzej Wierzba MS 
 

FOR PARISH WEBSITE, CURRENT NEWSLETTERS & UPDATES, VISIT:  

www.stpeterdagenham.co.uk 

THE CHURCH IS CLOSED THIS WEEKEND  
From Monday, between 9.00am -10.30am 

IT WILL BE OPENED FOR PRIVATE PRAYER ONLY 

To watch the Mass go to https://www.cbcew.org.uk/ 

When we receive from the Lord's 

table we unite ourselves to Jesus 

Christ, who makes us sharers in his 

body and blood and partakers of his 

divine life. Ignatius of Antioch (35-

107 A.D.) calls it the "one bread 

that provides the medicine of 

immortality, the antidote for death, 

and the food that makes us live for 

ever in Jesus Christ" (Ad Eph. 20,2). 

This supernatural food is healing for 

both body and soul and strength for 

our journey heavenward. 

 "Lord Jesus, you nourish and 

sustain us with your very own 

presence and life-giving word. You are the bread of life - the heavenly food 

that sustains us now and that produces everlasting life within us. May I 

Saturday  13th June 

St Anthony of Padua, Pr,D 

No Intention Booked 

 

Sunday 14th June 

THE BODY AND BLOOD OF 

CHRIST 

 

People of the Parish 

Monday 15th   June 

 

1. Fr Donald Baribean MS (RIP) 

2. Dan Sullivan (Fathers’ Day Remb.) 

Tuesday 16th   June 1. Deceased Memb. of the Lillis Family  

2.Alex Edghill RIP) 

Wednesday 17th  June 

 

1. Holy Souls 

2. Fr Donald Baribean (RIP) 

Thursday 18th June 

 

1. Thanksgiving 

2. Fred Edmeades (RIP) 

Friday 19th  June 

THE MOST SACRED HEART 

OF JESUS 

1. Kevin Ronayne (Anniv) 

2. Denis Joseph Quirke  

                                 (Fathers’ D. Rem.) 

Saturday  20th  June 

The Immaculate Heart of Mary 

1. Elaine O’Riordan (Birthday) 

2. Michael Quigleiy (RIP) 

Sunday 21th June 

12th Sunday Year A 

 

1. People of the Parish 

2. Special Intention 

3. Denis O’Brian and  Denis Quirke 

                  (Fathers’ Day Remembrance) 

  

  

 

       
  

  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  



always hunger for you and be satisfied in you alone."                                                                          
(c) 2020 Servants of the Word 

 

Please pray for our Sick: Adora Garcia, Dee Duster, Jeffrey Duke, Valerie 

Brown, Frederick Morrison, Christina Carter, Mary Jackman, Baby Edward, 

Frances Duggan, Martha Buckley, Christopher Bone, Michael Moffat, Henry 

Moffat, J. Radford, Danielle Lai, L.Stuchfield, Sean Murphy, Marie Merrett, Myra 

Jarrett, Terry Hooker, Martina Murray, Sean Connors, Deborah Woldron, Baby 

Valentina Vizcaino 

 

 

RE-OPENING OF ST PETER’S CHURCH (For private prayer only) 

Monday - Saturday, 9.00am to 10.30am, from Monday 15th June. 

 

When visiting the church please remember that 

 

 1. The guidance only allows personal prayer which is defined as a person 

or household entering the church to pray on their own and not as part of a 

group.  
 

2 Social distancing must apply at all times with people being two metres 

apart from one another in all directions.   
 

3. The entry and exit will be via separate doors and some benches will be 

blocked off to facilitate this. 
 

4. At least two stewards will be present in the church throughout the time it 

is open for prayer. 
 

5.  Alcohol hand gel will be provided at doors. Please sanitise your hands as 

you enter and leave the church. 
 

6. Toilet facilities will remain closed. 

 

We will find more details as you enter the church 

 

We need more voluntaries to serve as stewards and help with daily cleaning 

of the church. Only with your help we will be able to keep the church open. 

We cannot accept help from those who have been advised to shield or are 

from groups considered more vulnerable to the virus. Volunteers who live 

with someone who is shielding should carefully consider the additional risk 

they incur. 

 

Please contact Fr Edward for more details. 

 

Corpus Christi, Sunday 14th June, 10.30am Mass for Holy Communion 

children and their families. With a special message from Bishop Alan, and 

music recorded before lockdown from children’s choirs across the Diocese, this 

Mass will be celebrated as a children’s Mass, with simplified readings, and 

intercessions recorded by Holy Communion children. The Mass will be offered 

for the children and their families. On both YouTube and Instagram we are 

BrentwoodCYS, and more details of the Mass are at 

https://bcys.net/events/corpuschristi/ 

 

 

Message from Fr Edward  

“I am the living bread which has come down from heaven” These are 

words from the beginning of the Gospel for the Solemnity of the Body and 

Blood of Christ – Corpus Christi, we celebrate this weekend. 

Hopefully this will be the last day our church is closed to the public. 

Staring with Monday you will be able to visit to the church for private 

prayer, to spend some time with Jesus, the Living Bread in His House.  

We are still a long way from the end of coronavirus pandemic and there is a 

number of condition that need to be fulfilled and rules to follow to have the 

church open. I listed some of them on the previous page of our newsletter. 

Please read it carefully so you know what to expect when visiting the 

church.  

Starting with Monday the church will be open from 9.00am to 10.30am 

daily.  This can be extended if we find enough people to serve as stewards 

and also people to help with more frequent church cleaning. Please let us 

know if you would like offer your help in these areas.    

The First Holy Communion children and their families are invited to watch 

a special Mass on this Sunday offered for their intention with the message 

from Bishop Alan at 10.30am on https://bcys.net/events/corpuschristi/ 

As most children are not to return to school before end of summer holiday 

we will not be able to complete our Communion and Confirmation courses 

during this school year. We have to wait until September.  

Thank you very much for Mass offerings, your prayers, support and 

donations.  According to the recent statements, in May we received £ 170 

through online donations and about £ 500 in standing orders.  

  

Thank you very much for all your prayers and support. 

  


